
 

 

 

September 17, 2018 

 

Negotiations between AdvanSix and members of the union representing workers in the 
Hopewell North bargaining unit from the company’s Hopewell plant began on Monday. The 
teams met several times during the day and discussed a range of topics related to the proposals 
exchanged last week. 
 
The teams plan to resume discussions tomorrow, and updates will be posted to this website.  

 

 

   

 


